
From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 21 January 2016 4:13 PM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Steven Forster 
Subject: Dry Cleaning and Laundry Industry Award 2010 

 
The Associate to the President 
 
Dear Associate 
 
We note the United Voices correspondence dated 4 March 2015 to you by our Mr Bull concerning 
the above modern award. We note that we foreshadowed a claim for an increase in the Saturday 
morning penalty rate. 
 
United Voice does not intend to progress  this claim and it is withdrawn 
 
Stephen Bull 
Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner 
National Office United Voice 
303 Cleveland Street 
Redfern NSW 2016 
Ph. (02) 8204 3050 | Mobile: 0412 199 787 
Facsimile: (02) 9281 4480 | Email:stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au 

 


